December 17,2018

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street SW
Washington, DC 20554

Subject: Limited Agency Agreement
eNeura Inc.
FCCID: 2AR4G-HL7618RD

To Whom It May Concern:

The purpose of this letter is to apply for a change in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the
FCC rules, based on the original FCC ID N7NHL7618RD, grant date: 10/07/2016.

The equipment bearing the modified FCC ID: 2AR4G-HL7618RD is no different from the original
equipment.

The original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment bearing the
changed identification.

Sincerely,

M Qb 121972018

Stan Woods
Vice President, Development and Operations



